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December 20, 2012 

 
 
 
 
To:   Washington Youth Soccer Council (Association Presidents,     

         District Commissioners and WA Youth Soccer Board of Directors) 
 
CC:   Washington Youth Soccer Member Association Representatives 
 
From:   Washington Youth Soccer Office 
 
Subject:  Notice of January 2013 Annual Player Fee Meeting 
 
 
The purpose of this memo is to provide you with official notice of the Washington 
Youth Soccer Annual Player Fee Meeting to be held on Saturday, January 26, 2013, 
at the Embassy Suites Seattle-Tacoma International Airport – 15920 W Valley Hwy, 
Seattle, WA 98188. 
 
Registration and continental breakfast will be available starting at 8:00 am. There 
will be a budget question and answer session to answer any questions in regards to the 
budget; this meeting is scheduled to begin at 8:15 am. The official business of the 
Council will begin at 9:00 am. 
 
RSVP for the Annual Player Fee Meeting by visiting WashingtonYouthSoccer.org 
and going to the Annual Player Fee Meeting page (under the Events Menu, Annual 
Events) no later than January 11, 2013.  
 
Enclosed with this memo is a CD-ROM “Annual Player Fee Meeting Booklet,” which 
includes: 

• Notice of Meeting 
• Tentative Agenda  
• Voting Strength 
• Draft 2012 AGM Minutes  
• Budget and Finance Committee Letter  
• Financials - Budget vs. Actuals  
• Draft Voting Procedures for MAC Elections 

 
Hard copies of the “Annual Player Fee Meeting Booklet” will be available at the 
meeting. If you require a hard copy prior to the meeting, please contact Kristen Phillips 
at the Washington Youth Soccer office. If you are sending a Member Association 
Representative (MAR) to represent your Association, please forward the enclosed CD-
ROM to that person if they do not already have one. 
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Lodging for Friday, January 25th will be provided by Washington Youth Soccer to any 
representative who must travel more than 50 miles (one way) to attend the annual 
meeting. Please indicate on your RSVP if you will need lodging – a complete list of the 
Associations who fall outside the 50 mile radius will be listed on the Annual Player Fee 
Meeting page. If you are not eligible for complimentary lodging, you can still make a 
reservation at the special discounted rate of $99.00 by contacting Lana Bulanova, 
Embassy Suites Sales Manager, at 206-219-2145. 
 
If you have any questions about the Annual Player Fee meeting, please call or email 
Kristen Phillips at kristen@WashingtonYouthSoccer.org or 253-944-1607. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you in January, 
 
Washington Youth Soccer 
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